
MEMORANDUM 

To: File No. S7-32-10  

From: Rajal B. Patel, Senior Special Counsel, Office of Derivatives Policy, Division of 
Trading and Markets  

Re: Meeting with representatives from the International Swaps and Derivatives 
Association (ISDA) and the Managed Funds Association (MFA) 

On Wednesday, December 7, 2022, Haoxiang Zhu, Carol McGee, John Guidroz, Rajal 
Patel, Richard Mo, Pam Carmody, and Laura Compton (staff in the Division of Trading and 
Markets), and Jessica Wachter, Juan Echeverri, Robert Miller, Robert Garrison, Jovan Stojkovic, 
Y.C. Loon, Anne Yang, and Ardith Spence (staff in the Division of Economic and Risk 
Analysis) held a conference call with Chris Young of ISDA; Matthew Daigler, Jennifer Han, and 
Joseph Schwartz of MFA; Alex Finston, Steve Bartfield, Nick Van Dusen, and Ryan Jachym of 
Goldman Sachs; Aaron Friedman of Citadel; and David Moss of Citadel.  The topic discussed 
was the Commission’s proposed Position Reporting of Large Security-Based Swap Positions 
rule. 


